
June 15, 2022 

 

   The City Council of Scott City met in special session at 6:00 p.m. on the above date in City Hall. 

 

   Present were Mayor Everett Green, Council members Craig Richards, Jeff Allen, Josh Gooden, 

Bo Parkinson, Barb Wilkinson, Adam Winter, Armando Tarango, City Administrator Brad 

Pendergast, Cit Attorney Rebecca Faurot, and City Clerk Ruth Becker. 

 

   Others present were:  Municipal Judge Colton Eikenberry, Travel & Tourism Coordinator 

Jennifer Turner, Building Inspector Lloyd Foster, Police Chief David Post, Parks & Public Works 

Superintendent Terence Appel, and Staff Clerk Kim Shearmire. 

 

   The purpose of the special meeting was to discuss proposed expenditures for the 2023 budget 

year & other budget related items. 

 

   Travel & Tourism Coordinator Jennifer Turner, Building Inspector Lloyd Foster, Municipal 

Judge Colton Eikenberry, Parks Superintendent & Public Works Superintendent Terence Appel, 

Police Chief David Post, City Administrator Brad Pendergast, and City Clerk Ruth Becker 

explained expenditures for their department budgets. 

 

   City Administrator Brad Pendergast will make changes, as requested, to some of the line items 

on the preliminary list of budget line item expenditures. 

 

      Motion by Adam Winter seconded by Armando Tarango to adjourn at 8:02 p.m.  Vote – Unam. 

 

 

 

 

 

  Everett M. Green   Ruth Becker 

  Mayor     City Clerk 
 


